
 

 

 

NATIONAL BOARD OF EXAMINATIONS 
                    NEW DELHI 

Dated: 14th January 2021 
  

NOTICE 
 

****  
  

Subject: Examination Date for NEET-PG 2021- Regarding 
 

1. With reference to the communication from the National Medical Commission (NMC) 
dated 7th January 2021 and in continuation of NBE notices dated 16th September 
2020 and 31st October 2020, all applicants for NEET-PG 2021 are hereby informed 
that the NEET-PG 2021 shall be conducted on 18th April 2021 on a computer-based 
platform at various centres across the country. All students completing their 
internship on or before 30th June 2021 may ‘ONLY’ apply for NEET-PG 2021 on 
fulfilment of eligibility criteria as may be prescribed in the Information Bulletin. 
 

2. Please refer to the NBE websites www.nbe.edu.in and www.natboard.edu.in for 
notification of the NEET-PG 2021 Information Bulletin and Application form as and 
when notified. 

 
3. NBE reserves its right to amend/defer the date of examination due to any unforeseen 

exigency, in consultation with the NMC and MoHFW, Govt of India. 
 

4. For any query, please contact NBE at 011-45593000 or write to NBE at its 
Communication Web Portal https://exam.natboard.edu.in/communication.php?page=main 
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